
Senate Minutes 3-18 
 

President’s Report 
Peebles: got his first Covid vaccine last week and recommends that the senators get it. 
Telehealth is now up and running. A mass email should be sent to the student body to 
announce it. A survey should be coming out about online classes fairly soon. The senators got 
the email about the Canvas page but it isn’t published yet. It should be published within the next 
week and SGA content will be available there. Secretary O’zee’s resolution was passed by the 
president and implementation will be rolled out and the executive board will remain informed. 
 

Vice President’s Report 
Brooks: The Canvas page will be published next week. 
 

Treasurer’s Report 
Melendez: Write bills so we can spend money. 
 

Secretary’s Report 
O’zee: will be unavailable at his office hours today. Points out the current problem of anti-Asian 
hate crimes and wishes for the SGA to take a position on it in some fashion. 
 

SAB Report 
Austin: On March 30, there will be a painting event in the ballroom from 5-7. 
 

Open Discussion and Announcements 
Baird: is conducting a study and encourages the senators to participate. 
Wilson: Pride week is next week. Any questions about it should be directed to Senator Wilson or 
Senator Brown. 
Melendez: RA position offers have been extended. 
Brown: is also conducting a research study and encourages the senators to participate. 
Alexander: OSGA leadership elections are being held and the senators are encouraged to run. 
Any questions on the matter can be directed to Parliamentarian Alexander. 
 


